
What’s on at Lawmuir?

Be Safe - Be successful  - Be Sensible - Be Smart 

Week Beginning  23rd September 2024
Monday 23rd

• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• Nurses in school - Flu Vaccine for all children

Tuesday 24th

• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• ASC – Basketball P1-3

Wednesday 25th

• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• ASC – Multi Sports P4-5

Thursday 26th

• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• Nevis House Assembly 9.30am
• ASC – Basketball P6-7

Friday 27th

• School Closed – September Weekend

Lunch Menu 
Week 3

Dates for your Diary

September
Friday 27th September – Monday 30th September – School Closed September Weekend

October
Monday 14th October – Friday 18th October – School Closed October Holiday
Thursday 24th October – Parent Council Halloween Disco

November
Monday 18th November – Inset Day 3 - School Closed to Pupils

December 
Monday 23rd December - Friday 3rd January – School Closed – Christmas Holidays

Please check your child’s bag regularly 
for important letters, permission slips, 

homework & news.
Our school website and app also has lots 
of information you might need checking 

regularly will keep you up to date.



HT Award Winners
20th September 2024

Class of the Week

1
House of the Week

Vorlich

Line of the Week

9
Basit 

R1
Rose
R2

Maddison 
R6

Ava-Grace
R17

Gracie 
R11

Noel
R12

Finlay
R13

Lucy 
R10

Naomi 
R7

Janemarie
R9



Parent Council
Friends of Lawmuir

Parent Council are organising a Halloween Costume donation and swap 
appeal.  If you have any costumes in good state of repair that your child 
has outgrown, please hand them into the school.  
These will be available on a rail in the foyer for people to take if they are 
of use.
Costumes should be washed and in good state of repair before donation.

Halloween Costume Swap

Asda Rewards for Schools

Halloween Disco

Lawmuir Parent Council have signed up to receive 
Asda Rewards for Schools.  You can help by opting 
in and choosing Lawmuir PS on your rewards app.  
Every time you shop a percentage of what you 
spent is donated to the school by Asda.  This does 
not affect your own cashpot.
Please help us by signing up.  More information can 
be found on the school website.






